National Trust tor Historic Preservation

May 11, 1994

Dear Preservationist:

I would like to invite you to take advantage of a special opportunity to apply for or recommend
someone who should apply for a scholarship to attend the National Preservation Conference 1n
Boston, Massachusetts, October 26 - 30, 1994.

The theme for this year’s conference in Boston 1s Preservation, Economics, and Community
Rebirth. Attendance at the conference enables you to meet with and learn from individuals from
diverse backgrounds and experiences and to participate in educational sessions that will make
you a more effective preservation activist in your community or state.

[ have enclosed a scholarship-application and a flyer highlighting conference speakers and
events. Applications are dug June 15th 0 don’t delay. If you have questions or would like
more information, feel free tocall us ay'the Denver phone number listed below.

We hope to see you in Boston!

Sincerely,

" Vaubew Pkl

Barbara Pahl, Director
Mountains/Plains Regional Office

Enclosures

National ottice:

1 785 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

202) 673-4000




